
Board of Directors 
Announcement of Resignation

Dear Friends of MVCC,

It is with a heart full of both gratitude and mixed emotions, I share that after seven years of
dedicated service, Jesie Holden is resigning from her position as Executive Director at
MVCC.

As Executive Director, Jesie has made an incredible impact on our organization and the
community we serve. Her ability to bring people together and drive meaningful changes
has strengthened the financial health of MVCC, developed strong programs, built an
excellent team and board, and deepened trust and engagement with our local community,
donors, and partners. We are profoundly grateful for Jesie’s dedication, courage,
leadership and unwavering passion for people and our mission. While we will miss her, we
wholeheartedly wish her much success in her next chapter and all her future endeavors!!!

Over the next few months our board will be conducting a search to find the next Executive
Director. During this period our priority is to find the best individual to lead the dedicated
MVCC team and to continue to develop successful kids, hopeful families, and active
seniors through our robust programs and partnerships. 

Thank you for your past support and your consideration. We look to the future with hope
and will work diligently to ensure the success of MVCC for many years to come. 

Sincerely,
Tammy Valenta
MVCC Board Chair 


